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13 October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Sixth Form Subject Fayre and Open Evening – Wednesday 18 October 2023 

The Academy is very keen to support your child, as a Year 9 Bourne Scholar, throughout 

these next few years, as they start to consider options for their onward journey.  

We anticipate that as a parent/carer you may also want to personally explore the 

opportunities available to your child and start thinking about their education beyond Key 

Stage 4. We would therefore like to invite all Year 9 Bourne Scholar parents and students to 

attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 18 October from 5:30pm to 6:30pm. 

During the event you will have the chance to see what courses are on offer, speak to 

teachers and get answers to any questions you might have about subjects or general Sixth 

Form life.  

Join us on Wednesday, 18th October, as we celebrate a decade since the opening of The 

Bourne Academy Sixth Form. We’re excited to showcase the progress we’ve made during 

these ten years and welcome you and your child to our Open Evening.  

Kind regards 

Mr Dean Taafe 

Head of Sixth Form
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